
 

 

ATTENTION EDI PROVIDERS 

ERROR MESSAGE TAILORED PLAN CLAIMS  

Due to an issue discovered during testing, the error message for Tailored Plan claims 
submitted through electronic 837 is not functioning as expected. 

Trillium is actively working to correct the issue. We will communicate any updates as 
they become available. Thank you for your continued patience. 

DO NOT REPLY to this email as this is an unmonitored email address. If you 
have any questions, please contact: ClaimsSupport@TrilliumNC.org 
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